
ST. ALBAN’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH                                                     JANUARY 9, 2008
VESTRY MINUTES
                                                                                                                                                        

APPROVED

1

In attendance:  Fr. Kresowaty, Steve Altman, John Banks, Sara Beall, Tim Cox, Jody Gittiban,
Darrell Glidewell, Susan Hekman, Ron Horton, Kathy Jones, Jim Swann, Stephen Vinson, Nick
Garefalos

Absent: Peggy Pate (illness)

Fr. Kresowaty called meeting to order with prayer at 7:00 p.m.

2008 Budget

The vestry discussed the proposed budget at length.  The current draft budget shows a $82,817
deficit over projected income.  Many ideas were generated to help reduce the deficit, including
the potential for additional borrowing against our line of credit.

Susan Hekman made a motion to adopt the current proposed budget subject to the ongoing
oversight of a task force to identify budget cuts if needed throughout the year.  John Banks
seconded.  All approved.

Closing Prayer and Adjournment

Fr. Kresowaty closed with prayer at 9:15.

Respectfully submitted by,

Carolyn Dobbs


